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 MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   The Environmental Quality Council 
 
FROM: Bob Doctor, Solid and Hazardous Waste Division 
 
SUBJECT: Public Comment Period for Solid Waste Rules 
 
DATE: November 14, 2017 
  
 
During the public comment period beginning September 9, 2016 through 9:00 AM November 
14, 2016, no public comments were received regarding proposed changes to Solid Waste Rules 
and Regulations Chapters 1 and 2 and the elimination of Chapters 9 and 15. 
 
  
  

END OF MEMORANDUM 
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